
Congratulations to the following players who have been selected in 
the NNA 17s Boys Representative Team for 2025. 

 

71 Benji Robson 
72 Mason Cadogan 
73 Seth Donnelly 
74  Aidan Rawlings 
75 Oliver Paddison 
76 George Beath 
77 Jack George 
 
Coach: TBC 
 
Helen will email you all the information you will need.  
 
Please ensure that you text your ‘FULL NAME AND ID NUMBER + I 
ACCEPT’ 0428 568 718 –  SST Coordinator, Helen Wilson  
                                     by 23rd November 2024  
 
Note: There will be a recall in the new year for the vacant positions.  
Uniform orders will also be taken in the new year. 
 
As per the signed Selection Candidate Details form, all selections are 
final. 


